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MEDIA RELEASE 

Gladstone Regional Council engages TGG to deliver leadership training and coaching 

RELEASE DATE:  10 May 2023 

Email:  theteam@theguineagroup.com.au   

 

Int reference: 100523MR 

 

In 2023, The Guinea Group (TGG) was engaged by Gladstone Regional Council (GRC) to deliver a 

leadership program for 15 of the GRC leadership team. 

 

The training and coaching program was built around the GRC Leadership Capability Framework.  

 

TGG were engaged to take that framework and develop a training and coaching program that 

supported the leaders to develop the key skills within that framework and implement them within 

Council.   

 

The program commenced with a one-day training program, and continued with a three-month 

coaching program, that commenced in March 2023. And will be completed by June 2023. 

 

As a local business, TGG was grateful to be given the opportunity to support the development of 

the leaders at GRC, and to deliver such an important program for their leaders. 
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The Guinea Group of Companies PL 
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